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On February 23, 2013 H.E Mrs. Som Kim Suor, Auditor General of the National Audit 

Authority (NAA) of Cambodia had a meeting with H.E Mr. Vinod Rai, Comptroller and 

Auditor General of India in Phnom Penh, Cambodia. The purpose of the meeting was to 

discuss the bilateral cooperation under the framework of Memorandum of Understanding 

between the two SAIs, which was signed on 14
th

, September 2010 and to strengthen closer 

relation and cooperation between the two SAIs.  

 

The two sides exchanged their views on relations and cooperation in term of the 

implementation of the MoU; and discussed future bilateral cooperation. As a result, the two 

sides agree to share knowledge and experience of public sector audits. In addition, Indian side 

agrees to provide short courses and specific training courses by accepting 4 or 5 auditors of the 

NAA each year to train in India and providing experts to train larger group of auditors of the 

NAA in Cambodia. H.E Mr. Vinod Rai, Comptroller and Auditor General of India invited H.E 

Mrs. Som Kim Suor, Auditor General of Cambodia to pay visit at Comptroller and Auditor 

General’s office of India at her earliest convenient time. In reply, H.E Mrs. Som Kim Suor 

also accepted the invitation.  

 

Finally, both SAIs have highly appreciated the relation and cooperation and have been 

committed to further strengthen relations and cooperation between the two SAIs. 


